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Falmouth Police Department

2 Marshall Drive

Falmouth, ME 04105

Business 207-781-2300

Fax 207-781-3448

___________________________________________________________________________

News Release 
The Falmouth Police Department has been awarded a two thousand dollar grant from the Maine Municipal Association to purchase exterior vest carriers for the officers.  These vests provide the ability of the officers to wear their body armor on the outside of their shirts and allow the redistribution of their duty belt equipment to the vest.  This redistribution provides less stress on the lower back and enhances the officer’s ability to carry further equipment.  

Although these vests have altered the general appearance of the officers, this new piece of equipment will assist in reducing long term back injuries caused by wearing a 25 pound duty belt around their waist.

All the officer’s participating in the vest program have reported reduction in lower back pain and enhanced mobility in their work environment.
Please see the attached photo of Officer Kurt Fegan utilizing this new piece of equipment.

Contact: Lt. John Kilbride

